lon Baggett, Patrick Ritter, Jennifer Beach, and Amy Godley are all very ex-
sited. They have just been chosen to represent the school at Teen Institute
1d at Coker College.

Tina Patel
listens
attentively to
the
qualifications
of her new
position in
the YAB.
Tina is the
representative
to the P.T.O.
She will
attend all
monthly
meetings to
serve as a
voice for the
students.

“Being a YAB member
involved a commitment on
many levels — to school, to
projects, to class mates, to
taking an “‘unpopular”
stand. It’s not easy and un-
fortunately not everyone
can make it. Our goal is for
such a commitment to be-
come the normal,” stated
Sharon Folk, YAB advisor.

Ashley Woodard, one of the new members, works hard hanging up the
streamers for Halloween. The YAB has decorated the halls for all occasions
sports, holidays, and graduation!

Karate? No, but just as serious. Jon Baggctt.and Patric_k Ritterl are engaged  Jennifer Beach carefully paints a heart for red ribbon week on Eliza-
in a game that requires skill, memory, and quickness. This game is only one of  peth Smoak’s cheek.
the many ideas they learned at Teen Institute.




